
   

https://www.facebook.com/StFrancisXavierAthleticBoosterClub/  Go Crusaders!!! 

   
 

 

July/August 2021 Newsletter 
 

SFX Booster Club 
 

We want to thank Coaches Rachel Rowell, Kathy Wood, 

Carrie Wessel, Erin Bors, Troy Rowell, and Tim Williams for their 

time working with the volleyball, tennis, and basketball 

summer camps in June and July. Good job, Crusader 

Coaches!!!! 

 

Welcome Back, SFX Crusaders! 

We are back and running out of the gates as we look forward to a 

great year for athletes at SFX. We had a great summer program 

with tennis, volleyball, and basketball camps. Thanks to all the 

coaches for giving their time and energy in working with our 

teams. 

The girls’ volleyball team began practicing on August 3, in Xavier 

Hall. Practices will be Mondays to Thursdays until games begin. Ms. 

Anita Acklen has volunteered to have a “study hall” for our 

volleyball team in the time after school until practices/games 

begin so players can work on their schoolwork. This should give 

them all a chance to keep up their studies before practices or 

games starts. Thanks, Ms. Acklen, for your time.  

Tickets for the Volleyball Jamboree at Glynn Academy must be 

purchased online. Please click on this link to purchase your tickets: 

https://gofan.co/app/events/373564?schoolId=GA25593  

Our first home game is against Frederica on August 30. Hope to 

see a great turnout to support our Lady Crusaders. 

The tennis team began practicing Thursday, August 19, at the 

Glynn Academy courts. Practices will be Tuesdays and Thursdays 

with optional Saturdays until matches begin. We have a new 

coach this year, Jared Johns, who worked with our tennis team 

during their camp in June.  Currently a student at the College of 

Coastal Georgia, he is a member of the CCGA tennis team.  

Coach Johns was named in the top 12 in the nation for 2016-2017. 

Before attending CCGA, he was a high school region champion 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 25 

Volleyball Jamboree at 

Glynn Academy – 5:00 p.m. 

August 30 

Volleyball game v. Frederica 

– Home @ 5:00 p.m. 

September 13 

Tennis match v. Glynn Middle 

– GA courts @ 4:00 p.m. 

September 21 

Booster Club meeting – SFX 

Library 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

Important 

Announcement 

Volunteers still needed for 

home volleyball games. Sign 

up on SignUpGenius.com to 

help support our Lady 

Crusaders.  

https://gofan.co/app/events/373564?schoolId=GA25593


   

https://www.facebook.com/StFrancisXavierAthleticBoosterClub/  Go Crusaders!!! 

   
 

three times, was among the Final Four in state two times, and 

Region 3AAA Player of the Year in 2016. We proudly welcome 

Jared to the SFX family. 

Make sure to sign up on RenWeb using the Web Forms to register 

your child for tennis. The deadline to register is Friday, August 20. 

Spirit Wear Order 

Spirit Wear orders will be available on RenWeb this month under 

Web Forms. An informational flyer will be sent home in the Tuesday 

folder to announce the deadline to order hoodies and shirts. 

We need You! 

If you would like to volunteer or nominate someone for a 

leadership position in the SFX Booster Club, please email Kathy 

Wood at woodkathy71@gmail.com or text her at 912-270-8982. 

This is a great way to satisfy your school volunteer hours! 

Remember that your child does not have to participate in sports 

for you to help with the Booster Club. 

Volunteer to be an officer and/or come to our meetings. 

Booster Club Officers 

Please feel free to contact any of our Booster Club officers if you 

have any comments or if you are interested in getting volunteer 

hours.  

President 

Kathy Wood – woodkathy71@gmail.com 

 

Vice-President 

Troy Rowell – twrex45@gmail.com 

 

Treasurer 

Needed 

 

Secretary 

Needed 

  

Athletic Director 

Kevin Kavanaugh – kkavanaugh@sfxcs.org 

  

Concessions Coordinators 

Needed 

 

Spirit Coordinator 

Needed 

 

BC Meetings: 

We meet the third Tuesday 

of each month. Our next 

meeting is September 21 

at 5:30 p.m. in the library. 

In the Community 

Spirit Nights 

Do you have a local 

business that might 

support our Crusaders in 

a Spirit Night to raise 

funds for our athletes? 

Contact a Booster Club 

officer with info. 

Thank you! 

We appreciate your 

ideas and concerns. Let 

us know what you would 

like to see next. 
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